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Following the previous report, our photo wall was assembled and placed on display in the Students’ Union building with the various pledges and pictures with Pearl the Polar bear. We have submitted our Green Impact project details to NUS and are expecting feedback and hopefully a visit by one of the members from the scheme. 
